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Expression of Interest – Funded Overseas Program with the Global Schools Alliance and Turing Scheme 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to present an exceptional opportunity that could significantly enrich your child/ren’s 
educational experience – a funded overseas program supported by the Global Schools Alliance 
(https://www.globalschoolalliance.com/#about) and sponsored through the Turing Scheme (https://www.turing-
scheme.org.uk). 
 
About the Global Schools Alliance: 
The Global Schools Alliance is a collaborative network dedicated to providing students with immersive and 
transformative educational experiences. Through international partnerships, this alliance aims to broaden 
students' perspectives, foster global awareness, and contribute to their overall personal and academic growth. 
 
Government Turing Scheme: 
In collaboration with the Global Schools Alliance, our school has the opportunity to secure funding through the 
Turing Scheme, a government initiative aimed at supporting educational opportunities for students by providing 
funding for international experiences. This ensures that the program will be funded, covering all associated costs, 
including travel, accommodation, meals, and activities. 
 
Program Details: 
Before proceeding with any planning, we want to gauge parents' interest and comfort levels regarding sending 
your child/ren overseas. Rest assured, the safety and well-being of your child/ren will always be our top priority. 
 
If there is sufficient interest, we envision a meticulously organised trip that provides the children with 
opportunities for cultural exchange, academic enrichment, and personal growth. A detailed itinerary will be 
provided, outlining all accommodations, experiences, and activities that they will participate in during their 
time abroad. Regular updates will be sent, allowing you to be involved every step of the way. 
 
Expression of Interest Survey: 
To tailor this experience to align with the preferences and comfort levels of our school community, we kindly 
request you to fill out the attached survey. We have sent this letter to all parents as this input is valuable for 
planning future trips, regardless of your child/ren's current Year Group. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rGSFyC5wqU-
puCM12LGERCp_vMa1YiFDnLAKWdutRvNUMkFaWUo2Q1pQNjAxMks2TzdSMlExNFJVTC4u 
 
 
We look forward to receiving your feedback. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Wilson 
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